
 

 

 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                 8th May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  

  

 

On 16th May we are inviting parents to join us for our annual EYFS diploma 
event 'The Teddy bears picnic' (weather dependant).  
 
Children will be able to bring a bear and a picnic to enjoy at lunch with 
teachers and parents. This will run from 11.00-12.00  
 
Reception children may bring their own lunch or choose a school one. 
 
Nursery children may bring their own or can pay for a school one and 
afternoon nursery children are invited to join us from 10.20 if they wish. If you 
would like you child to have a school lunch please let the office know by 
Friday 12th May. 
 
Please can parents arrive around 10.20, if they wish they can bring a 
picnic blanket, story book and their own lunch to share with their children. 

 

Miss V Sunderland 

EYFS Lead 

 

 

 


